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Below are the highlights of the proposed amendments to the Bylaws. The proposed 
changes to the Bylaws would: 

• Organize the document into articles for members, officers, directors, and 
committees with corresponding articles covering meetings of the same; 

• Make all officers voting members of the Board; 

• Establish two-year terms for all officers; 

• Limit officer’s terms to one term, unless is extended by a ¾ vote of the Board; 

• Change the title of the Vice President to President-Elect; 

• Permit the Board to act without a meeting (e.g., vote by email); 

• Provide a detailed structure of the standing committees and service chairs; 

• Give the President authority to appoint committee and service chairs; 

• Require Board representation on each standing committee; and 

• Permit the Board to make future amendments to the Bylaws after notice to the 
membership.  
 

✓ Current Bylaws are available on the CLCC website. 
✓ The Bylaw amendments will be published in the July 2019 CLCC newsletter, which 

is distributed to every property owner on Cedar Lake. 
✓ Bylaw amendments will be voted on by the membership at the 2019 Member Annual 

meeting, Saturday, September 7th, 9am, Corinna Township Hall 9801 Ireland Ave. 

 

Please direct any questions to Karl Leslie, CLCC Vice President, at 
kmzleslie@gmail.com or 320-274-3077. 
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